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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1375 provides that in disputes between the marine dealers and manufacturers and distributors 

regarding the execution of an agreement that would add a new same-line marine dealership or 

would add the same product line regardless of brand name within the area of responsibility of an 

existing marine dealer, the name brand of the boat determines whether a dealer may enter into a 

franchise for a particular boat package or boat package line. The marine motor, marine engine, 

boat trailer or any accessory made a part of a boat package is not be the subject of, or a 

consideration in, an area of responsibility dispute for violation involving the boat package. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1375 in its current form has no direct fiscal impact on the state budget or revenues. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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